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NOTICE 

Attention Aamjiwnaang Members; 

You are receiving this notice to advise you of an important Federal Government 

announcement regarding the current and ongoing air quality concerns of the 

community. The public announcement is scheduled for May 17, 2024, at 11:00am. 

Aamjiwnaang First Nation will receive the information including more specific 

details tomorrow, in advance of the announcement.  

Officials from Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC) and Health Canada 

(HC) will be available to provide more information and answer any questions on 

May 17, 2024, from 10:30 AM to 2:30 PM at Maawn Doosh Gumig in the 

Banquet Room.  

Refreshments will be available. 

Miigwetch 

 

 

Aamjiwnaang Council and Chief 


